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NUCLEAR INFRGY INSiliUTE,,

Alan Nelson
S IOR JE T MANAGER.

NUCLEAR GENERATION

September 29,1997

Mr. Charles J. Haughney
Acting Director
Spent Fuel Project Office
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Haughney:

I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to attend and participate in the
two and half day EPRI/NEI Decommissioning Workshop December 10-12,1997, in
San Antonio, Texas. Enclosed is the agenda and registration form. There is no
registration fee forinvited speakers.

We would like you to participate in the " Dry Storage Options" panel scheduled for
December 12,1997. This panel will provide attendees an opportunity to discuss
emerging spent fuel storage issues. We would like you to provide a year end update
of NRC spent fuel storage initiatives and activities. I have invited two industry
utility managers to join you on the panel to speak about their site-specific
experiences (Licensing, fabrication and oversight activities). Each panelist has
been requested to provide a 20-25 minute presentation and be prepared to dialogue
with attendees during a question and answer period.

If you have any questions regarding this request please contact me at (202)73fM110
or by e-mail (apn@nei.org). g.

Sincerely,
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